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Moore-Love, Karla 

From: TADELEGELAGAY[abtadele@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Monday, December 23,2013 2:34 PM 

To: Matt Clark; Moore-Love, Karla 

Subject: [Approved Sender] Re: Addressing City Council during Wednesday meeting 

Hello Karla, 

I would like to testify right after Matt's testimony how much we have benefited by utilizing the city resources and 
accomplished successful 2013 storm water project. 

My name: Tadele Gelagay 

Address: 3008 SE 134th Ave, Potland, OR97236 

Phone (503) 703-8ss4 

thank you, 

tadele 

On Monday, December 23,2013 1:49 PM, Matt Clark <matt@jcwc.org> wrote: 
Hi Karla, 

Feb. 5th @ 9:30am does work for me. Please confirm me on the schedule for a three-minute 
communication spot. 

Thanks
 
Matt
 

Matt Clark
 
Executive Director
 
Johnson Creek Watershed Council
 

On Mon, Dec 23, 2013 at 9:35 AM, Moore-Love, Karla <!(a¡!q.Moo¡e
 
Love@portlandoregon. gov> wrote :
 

I Hetlo Matt,
 

Thank you for your request to address the Portland City Council. The first opening for a 
three minute Communicat¡on spot is 9:30 a.m., Wednesday, February sth. Let me know if 
this date will work for you. 

Also, City Code requires all testifiers to submit their own written request. Tadele will have to 
send in his own request to speak. It should include his name, address, phone number, date 
he wishes to speak and topic. 

Let me know as soon as possible as we only allow the first five people who sign up to speak. 

t2123120t3 
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Karla 
Karla Moore-Love I Council Clerk 
City of Portland I Office of the City Auditor 
1221 SW 4th Ave Rm 130 
PorLland OR97204-1900 
ema il : Karla. Moore-Love@poftla ndoregon. gov 
s03.823.4086 | fax 503,823.4_57_1 

Clerk's Webpage: WWUL portla ndoreqan,qo 

From: Matt Clark [mailto:matt@icwc.org]
 
Sent: Friday, December 20,2013 5:08 PM
 
To: Moore-Love, Karla; Tadele Gelagay
 

Subject: Addressing City Council during Wednesday meeting 

Hello Karla, 

Tadele Gelagay from St. Mary Ethiopian Church and I would be interested ín 
addressing City Council about continued funding for green infrastructure as a cost­
effective way to improve community livability and achieve a healthier environment. 

The St. Mary Church and Johnson Creek Watershed Council worked together with 
Green Lents and Depave to install a bioswafe to reduce flooding in the church and 
improve Johnson Creek water quality. We feel the project is a good example of why 
the City should continue its investment in green infrastructure through its Grey to 
Green program, and would like to share this message briefly with the City Council. 

Please let me know how to go about scheduling a time to address City Council during 
the Wednesday communication section of their meeting. 

Thanks and have a happy holiday! 

Matt 

Matt Clark
 
Executive Director
 
Johnson Creek Watershed Council
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Request of Tadele Gelagay to address Council regarding benefits of utilizing city 
resources on successful 2013 stormwater project (Communication) 
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LaVonne Griffin-Valade 
Auditor of the CÍfy of Portland 
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